
 
 

REMINDER 
 

 

Live camera crews organized and scheduled by APTA may be 
present outside and/or roving through the exhibit hall during the 
American Physical Therapy Association’s NEXT 2014 .  If your 
company does not wish to be included in panoramic and/or live 
footage, please send a request to Exhibit Management and we 
will make every effort to avoid your booth and signage in such 
footage. 
 
 

 
Submit requests to: 
 
Sarah Driver, CEM 
c/o American Physical Therapy Association 
1111 North Fairfax Street 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Telephone: 703-706-3223 
Fax: 703-706-8501  
Email: sarahdriver@apta.org   

mailto:sarahdriver@apta.org

